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April 2016
Building Work and improvements
I am sure you have noticed this year that there has been a lot of building work being carried out as well as a significant amount of refurbishment. So far this year we have added a new staff room, two new teaching bases, a family meeting room and Business Manager’s office. Also, we have invested in new furniture for all nursery, reception, key stage one and year 3,4 classes. During this term we have planned to build a new ICT suite, new KS2 classroom, an eco-dome, two outdoor learning areas and a new car park. This has been a significant investment, but one we feel ensures we are providing the safest and most stimulating environment for all our children to learn. When it is all finished, we will upload pictures onto our website for you to look at.  
Peek-a-boo
Within school, we have 2 year old provision which is run by Peek-a-boo. From September, when many of the children move in to the school nursery, they will have a number of spaces for 2 year old children. If you require nursery care for any two year old child or know of anybody who does, please contact Peek-a-boo directly or enquire at the main office.
Tests
The Year 6 SATs tests are the week beginning 9th May. All Y6 children are invited into school both next week and the week of SATs for breakfast to ensure they are well prepared and settled. Any help parents can give children to prepare for the week, such as good bed time routines, would be greatly appreciated. All other year groups will be taking their tests in the last week of May and the first week of June. Year 1 phonics screening tests are to be carried out during the week beginning 13th June 
Nursery Closure

Please can I remind all nursey parents that nursery will be closed for both morning and afternoon sessions on Thursday 5th May and Thursday 23rd June due to the Peek-a-boo Centre being used as a polling station. We apologise for any inconvenience caused.
Diary Dates
	Monday 2nd May
	Bank holiday Monday

	Thursday 5th May
	The Police & Crime Commissioner (PCC) elections – Nursery closed

	Week beginning 9th May
	Y6 SATs

	Monday 6th June
	Y6 leavers trip - Carlton

	Thursday 23rd June
	KS2 Leavers show

	Thursday 23rd June
	European Elections – Nursery closed 


Be happy. Be successful. Be proud. Be Bankfields

